
Masks - Effective August 9 
In an effort to keep park staff, volunteers, and our extended family members safe from COVID-19 
and its variants, masks are required for everyone (vaccinated and unvaccinated) entering 
Oenslager Nature Center, Susan Hambley Nature Center, and Park District Headquarters begin-
ning Monday, August 9.

Masks will be optional outdoors in our parks and at public programs that take place outside. Re-
garding private events in the park district’s reservable enclosed facilities, we highly recommend 
masks, but they will not be required by the park district. 

Park District Headquarters
6364 Deerview Lane, Medina 
Park District Headquarters is open to the public Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Oenslager Nature Center (formerly Wolf Creek Environmental Center) 
6100 Ridge Road, Sharon Township 
Oenslager Nature Center is open to the public Tuesday through Saturday, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
and on Sunday from 12 to 5 p.m. 

Susan Hambley Nature Center
1473 Parschen Blvd., Brunswick 
Susan Hambley Nature Center is open to the public on Saturday and Sunday from 12 to 5 p.m. 

Programs
Masks will be optional at public programs that take place outside. At indoor public programs and 
events, masks will be required for everyone regardless of vaccination status. 

Shelter Reservations
Through 2021, Medina County Park District reserves the right to charge permit holders for ad-
ditional cleaning and disinfecting services if CDC and state health guidelines change regarding 
COVID-19. Regarding private events in the park district’s reservable enclosed facilities, we highly 
recommend masks, but they will not be required by the park district. 
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